
KOLKATA PORT TRUST 
15, Strand Road, 

Kolkata – 700 001. 
 
 

Notice issued in the public interest 
 
 

 It has come to the notice of the Kolkata Port Trust authority that a 

fictitious information has been circulated through SMS that Kolkata Port Trust 

has invited application for the post of “Clerk” against monthly remuneration of 

Rs.14,976/- with last date of application as 21.03.2017.: 

 

 It is hereby informed that neither any recruitment process for the said post 

has been initiated nor any advertisement has been issued through SMS by 

Kolkata Port Trust. The content of SMS is totally baseless, misleading and 

appears to have been issued with some malafide intention. It is also stated that 

whenever any recruitment process is initiated by Kolkata Port Trust, 

advertisement is published in the leading newspaper as well as website 

www.kolkataporttrust.gov.in. 

 

 

 
 

Secretary 
 

 


